Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Meeting Minutes

January 10, 2011
In Attendance: G. Brand, Byrnes, Chesterfield, Eisner, Kessinger,          Kline, Marshall, Miller, Tippett, Tribbey

Under Discussion:

1. Membership: Don Schultz, a new member, was recruited by Bob Tribbey. The Howards are resigning.


   

2. New shirts have arrived.  Members should remove the Sheriff’s patch and flag and return them to Lieutenant.

3. Get-well cards need to be sent to Glenn Harwood and Bill Heck.

4. Cypress Village has been utilizing off duty deputies for night patrol. They have been doing “walk arounds” for residents who asked them to because they are on vacation. Cypress has decided to ask Crime Watch to pick up the “walk arounds” in order to free up the deputies for other activities. Our new form has a disclaimer; Cypress Village’s form does not. According to Sgt Evan Cypress Village forms need to correspond to ours.

5. The Sheriff’s Volunteer Appreciation Program is going to take place on March 11, 2011.

Respectfully submitted,

Michele Eisner

Secretary
